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REGULATION K

Extension of Comment Period on 
Proposed Expansion of International Activities

To All Depository Institutions, and Others
Concerned, in the Second Federal Reserve District:

Our Circular No. 10373, dated August 24, 1990, contained proposals by the 
Board of Governors of the Federal Reserve System that would perm it U.S. banking 
organizations to extend the scope of their international activities. Comment on the 
proposals was originally requested by September 30.

In response to a number of requests for additional time to submit views on the 
issues involved, the Board of Governors has extended the deadline for comments 
to October 14.

Comments may be submitted by that date to the Board, as indicated in the 
notice sent to you with Circular No. 10373, or to our Banking Applications 
Department.

E. Gerald Corrigan,
President.
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